
 

NOTICE 
 

Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline  
Stage 5 Expansion  

 
On 22 February 2006, DBNGP (WA) Transmission Pty Limited (DBP) 
submitted an application to the Economic Regulation Authority pursuant to 
section 8.21 of the National Third Party Access Code for Natural Gas Pipeline 
Systems (Code).  DBP’s application outlined proposed capital works 
expenditure for its Stage 5 expansion.  This application sought the Authority’s 
agreement that the proposed level of expenditure would meet the 
requirements of section 8.16(a) of the Code. 
 
The Authority advises that DBP withdrew its Section 8.21 application on 
14 August 2006. 
 
 
For further information please contact:  
General Inquiries 
Russell Dumas 
Director gas and rail Access 
Ph: +61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: +61 8 9213 1999 

Media Inquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Ph: +61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
15 August 2006 

 

 


